
   

Rain or Shine  
 
We aim to play out 
everyday whatever the 
weather and go out for 
local walks whenever we 
can. Please ensure puddle 
suits and wellies are 
brought in every day.  We 
welcome help on our 
walks please let Clare 
know if you are available 
help. 
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Important dates this term.  
 

Thurs 9 Nov – come in fancy dress - bring 
something chocolate-y for tombola 
Fri 17th Nov wear something green or red - 
bring a bottle for tombola 
Tues 21st Nov Christmas jumper day – bring any 
unwanted gifts for raffle 
Wed 6th Dec 1.30 Nativity followed by Christmas 
fair, tickets on sale from 20th November 
 7th & 8th Dec Wreath workshop 7.30-9.30 
Text 07920262276 to book on 
Fri 15th Dec – Party day!! Suggested donation of 
£2 per child for party food and games. 
Friday 15th  Dec Last day of term 
Friday 5th Dec first day of term  
 

  

 Free Education Funding 
(FEF) 
 
Please ensure you update 
your 30 hours funding code 
for next term.  We have 
limited spaces now available 
so if you would like to change 
or increase sessions, please let  
Mandy know asap. 

 

 

Extended opening hours 
 
From January if you have any unused 
funding you will be able to use this for 
wrap around care.  Please speak to Mandy 
or Clare for more details. 

 Fundraising 
 
As you are aware fundraising plays a vital 
part of the running of pre school. We have 
set up a fundraising committee whatsapp 
group and if you would like to join us and 

get involved please ask Clare for details. 

Themes  
 
The themes for this half term are; 
Halloween,  
Bonfire Night,  
Diwalli  
Christmas. 

Contact Details 
 
You can contact Pre School on the setting 
phone number which is 01457 764423 or the 
Pre-School mobile on 07583 866579.  
We also have a Facebook page which is 
updated with events and news.  

 



  

Our new committee  
 

As a registered charity the Preschool operate with a 
fully functional committee, we would like to introduce 
you to our committee of 2023/2024: 
 
    Chairperson                          Vice chairperson 
    Vicki Fowler                             Jay Redfearn-Tyrzyk  
                                              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    Treasurer                                Secretary  
    April Lu                                     Laura Whitehead  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
General committee members;  
Darren Boybon 
Lucy Rock  
Jade Moore  
 
 
All of our committee are here for you to chat with and 
discuss anything regarding pre school either at the gate 
or by booking a meeting. 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Safeguarding  
 
Please note the front door and gate must 
only be operated by a member of the 
team, a member of the team will be 
available at all times. Also, please can you 
refrain from lifting your children over the 
gate.  

We wish all our families a very 
merry Christmas and a happy 

new year. 
 

Christmas 
We will be having our nativity and 
Christmas fair on Wednesday 6th 
December. Tickets will go on sale for 
the nativity on 22nd November these 
will be £1 per person and will be 
entered into a raffle for a Christmas 
hamper.  
We will also have a raffle with some 
amazing prizes including vouchers 
from Glossop wholefoods, village 
greens, lymefield garden centre, 
Richmond car sales, macnabarber, 
body tech garage, amazing cakes, 
tumble jacks and many more these 
will go on sale w/c 13th November 
available for family, friends, 
neighbours, colleagues, EVERYONE.  
We will have tombola, refreshments, 
crafts and much more so bring along 
the whole family.  
CASH ONLY. 


